
Holiday Decor Regulations Recap 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

As the holiday season approaches, we would like to remind everyone of the regulations 

regarding holiday decor in our community. Please review the following guidelines to ensure a 

festive and safe environment for all: 

• All decorations must be removed by [Date]. 

• Lights must be UL approved and outdoors rated for safety. 

• Any inflatable decorations must be secured to prevent them from blowing away. 

• Please keep walkways and common areas clear of decor to avoid tripping hazards. 

• No nails or permanent fixtures should be used on buildings or trees. 

Thank you for your cooperation and for helping to make our community festive this holiday 

season! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name]  

[Your Position]  

[Your Organization]  

[Contact Information] 


